
Town of Lyme 
Building Maintenance Committee 

November 13, 2012 
8:00AM Town Offices Conference Room 

 
Present: Don Elder, Michael Woodard, Richard Vidal, Stephen Campbell, Dina Cutting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00AM 

The committee discussed pending projects: 

We are still waiting for more information regarding the grant to support part of the cost of 
the generator for the highway garage. 

The committee members should be coming to the next meeting with ideas on projects to 
be funded in 2013. The Capital Reserve fund amount will need to be discussed and a request to 
the Selectmen for these funds needs to be made.  

The next meeting of the committee will be on December 11th, 2012. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 AM.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Dina Cutting 
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